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The US 50 Corridor Vision

The corridor vision for US 50 East calls for an improved road, 
on or near the existing US 50, that maintains safety, reasonable 
traffic flows and speed for the movement of people and goods.

This vision that your community helped develop in 2003 is shared 
by the Southeast Transportation Planning Region and Pueblo Area
Council of Governments and is included in the CDOT Statewide 
2030 Plan.


